COMMENT

November

Calgary Ring Road / East Freeway
Access Management Plan for 84 Street S.E.

The purpose of the study is to review and update the 84 Street S.E. access
management plan (between 17 Avenue S.E. and Marquis of Lorne Trail) for opening
day conditions for the East Freeway.

Comments:

Alberia

NOVEMBER 20, 2008



Thank you for your comments.
Please return this form by November 27, 2008 to:

Glen Holland, P.Eng.

CH2M HILL Canada Limited
Suite 1500, 800-6" Ave.,
Calgary, AB T2P 3G3

Fax: (403) 237-7715

email: glen.holland@ch2m.com

If you would like to be kept informed about future developments on this project, please
provide the following information

Name:

Address: Postal Code:

Phone: Email:

For further information, contact Glen Holland, CH2M HILL at 403-770-6732.

You may also view the project webpage at www.transportation.alberta.ca/eastgp.htm

Personal information on this form is protected under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. The
personal information collected on this comment sheet relates directly to programs being undertaken by the Alberta
government. No other use will be made of this information.



